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A major regional bid for resources 
from the national Transformation 
Fund to support accelerated 
transformation and integration of 
health and care services in West 
Wales was submitted to Welsh 
Government on 3 December. A 
decision regarding funding is 
expected in mid-December. 
Deferment of this item to January 
2019 will enable submission of a full 
report providing details of the 
successful programmes, their 
anticipated benefits for 
Carmarthenshire and proposed 
arrangements for delivery over the 
next 18 months. 
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